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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Burford Best Harvest Festival  
 
Thank you all for attending our beautiful harvest festival yesterday.       The children performed 
wonderfully in front of all their families and we are so proud of them! We've had many donations so 
thank you very much for your generosity!     

 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php


Thank you so much for all your support.   The charity - Besom will be so pleased. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

URGENT REQUEST – Please have a look at home for any Read 
Write Inc books your child may have – we are finding it very 

difficult now to proceed with our programme without these and 
they are so expensive to buy and replace.     Thank you for your 

understanding and support. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 
 

Last week they were:- 
 

Warwick Class –   Ella Allen                
Windrush Class –  Shane Cookson                  

Tolsey Class –   Amelia Hurp                   
Wysdom Class – Alfie Pinker                      
Priory Class – Rupert Gage   

 
This week they are:- 

Warwick Class –  Henry White 
Windrush Class  -   Jacob Challinor                                

Tolsey Class –  Hugo McKinlay                      
Wysdom Class – Esra Emir                         
Priory Class –  Freya Rees 

 
 
 
  
 

 

 

  
 
 

Have a look at this amazing work from the last couple of weeks - I have been so 
impressed with the quality of presentation. The children have been aiming high and 

showing their 'Great expectations'.  
 
 

Keep up the super work children.  

 

 

Mrs Veeder 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 



 



 


